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SUN GARDEN
Riesling QbA 

Nahe, Germany

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Riesling 

TASTING NOTE
Light golden in color 
with lovely aromas of 
citrus and honey. Off-
dry with juicy peach, 
apple and key lime 
flavors, highlighted by 
crisp acidity and 
delicate minerality. 

FOOD PAIRING
Serve well chilled as a 
complement to lighter 
preparations of fish, 
chicken, and spicy 
food, too!
.

SUN GARDEN
Riesling QbA 

Nahe, Germany

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Riesling 

TASTING NOTE
Light golden in color 
with lovely aromas of 
citrus and honey. Off-
dry with juicy peach, 
apple and key lime 
flavors, highlighted by 
crisp acidity and 
delicate minerality. 

FOOD PAIRING
Serve well chilled as a 
complement to lighter 
preparations of fish, 
chicken, and spicy 
food, too!
.

SUN GARDEN
Riesling QbA 

Nahe, Germany

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Riesling 

TASTING NOTE
Light golden in color 
with lovely aromas of 
citrus and honey. Off-
dry with juicy peach, 
apple and key lime 
flavors, highlighted by 
crisp acidity and 
delicate minerality. 

FOOD PAIRING
Serve well chilled as a 
complement to lighter 
preparations of fish, 
chicken, and spicy 
food, too!
.

SUN GARDEN
Riesling QbA 

Nahe, Germany

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Riesling 

TASTING NOTE
Light golden in color 
with lovely aromas of 
citrus and honey. Off-
dry with juicy peach, 
apple and key lime 
flavors, highlighted by 
crisp acidity and 
delicate minerality. 

FOOD PAIRING
Serve well chilled as a 
complement to lighter 
preparations of fish, 
chicken, and spicy 
food, too!
.

SUN GARDEN
Riesling QbA 

Nahe, Germany

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Riesling 

TASTING NOTE
Light golden in color 
with lovely aromas of 
citrus and honey. Off-
dry with juicy peach, 
apple and key lime 
flavors, highlighted by 
crisp acidity and 
delicate minerality. 

FOOD PAIRING
Serve well chilled as a 
complement to lighter 
preparations of fish, 
chicken, and spicy 
food, too!
.

SUN GARDEN
Riesling QbA 

Nahe, Germany

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Riesling 

TASTING NOTE
Light golden in color 
with lovely aromas of 
citrus and honey. Off-
dry with juicy peach, 
apple and key lime 
flavors, highlighted by 
crisp acidity and 
delicate minerality. 

FOOD PAIRING
Serve well chilled as a 
complement to lighter 
preparations of fish, 
chicken, and spicy 
food, too!
.


	Slide Number 1

